
My Experience at Charing Cross Hospital 
Neurosurgery Department  

The neurosurgery programme at Charing Cross Hospital offered a valuable 
opportunity to witness complex surgeries firsthand. The neurosurgeons, 
especially mr Nigel Mendoza, Joe Mariadas, Arthur Dalton and Ramesh Nair 
were knowledgeable and approachable, and I felt comfortable asking 
questions. 


However, due to the nature of the observership, there were limited 
opportunities to directly participate in patient care.  Overall, it was a great 
experience for those with a strong interest in neurosurgery, especially 
skullbase surgery. I would recommend this observership to anyone interested 
in learning more about neurosurgery, especially the technical nuances of 
skullbase surgeries.


Syailendra Fii Sulaiman (MD)
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